
  

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

SPRING ROAD MAINTENANCE   
 

APRIL 7, 2017 (IQALUIT, NUNAVUT) - The City would like to advise residents 

that Public Works is preparing roads in anticipation of the spring melt.  

The City is asking residents to please slow down, obey posted road signage and 

use caution around these work areas. 

The City thanks you for your cooperation and support. 
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
Andrea Spitzer 
Communications 
City of Iqaluit 
Email: A.Spitzer@city.iqaluit.nu.ca 


